
JHF joined the ASMMA Working Committee held in Bali, the Republic of Indonesia 
 
A delegate from Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) joined the Asian Secondary 
Mortgage Market Association (“ASMMA”) Working Committee held in Bali, the Republic of 
Indonesia on December 17, 2018. 
 
At the committee, JHF shared information on JHF Green Bond issuance and business 
situation of JHF and discussed the details on upcoming ASMMA meetings with the delegates 
present at the committee. 
 

 

 


